
PECG Sacramento Section held a quarterly meeting at Masonic Temple on Thursday January 25th, 

2018. Steve Ly, the Mayor of Elk Grove and Bruce Blanning were the two speakers at this event. The 

event was very well attended and the food was catered by J. R. Texas BBQ.   
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Following are few of the photos of the photos from the January Luncheon. 
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A  Legislative Day was scheduled at the State Capitol. PECG Sacramento Section participated and 

met with several Assemblymen and Senators. Following are few of the pictures with Assemblyman 

Jim Cooper and Senator Dr. Richard Pan. 
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Tillat Satter, President 

Mahin Khakizadeh, Director 

Greg Kaderabek, President Elect 

Lian Duan, Vice President 

Collective Bargaining 

Steve J. Lee, Vice President 

Supervisory 

Andrew Tan,  

Vice President at Large 

Imran Saeed, Secretary 

Seiji Morimoto, Treasurer 

Russel Smith 

Membership Secretary 


